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Submission: I am a pensioner and I feel that this rise is completely unfounded.

If Council cannot work within the budget strategies they should not hold the office of Councillors.

These new funds are only going to be wasted on CBDs of Raymond Terrace and Nelson

Bay and Koalas..

This increase will severely impact on Pensioner and those on lower and middle incomes.

If the rich part of town want an increase to tart up their parts of town whilst the remainder of the community falls apart, let them
pay for it.





